
Attention students and staff! 

We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating the New Year at school 

on Wednesday, December 31st. The celebration will take place during lunchtime 

in the school cafeteria. 

There will be festive decorations, music, and a countdown to the New Year at 

noon. We encourage everyone to come and join in the fun! 

We hope to see you all there as we ring in the new year together. Happy New 

Year! 
 


